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Dear Mr Grovich:

I am a practicing dental hygienist in the state of Pennsylvania. I am writing to express my
support for the changes in dental hygiene regulations in PA. The Pennsylvania Dental
Hygiene Association has been advocating these changes for years and I am thrilled that
the changes will take place.

As a member of the PDHAI full^support these changes.

Sincerely;

Melissa D Delbo, RDH

Melissa D. Delbo
618 Main St
Shoemakersvle PA 19555
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